
PAGASA ELECTION FOR BOARD OF DIRECTORS FOR THE TERM 2023-2025
Wednesday, 25 October 2023
Last Updated Thursday, 01 February 2024

Â  

On the same eve and at the same venue as the General Meeting for the fourth quarter of 2023, PAGASA held its
biennial elections for its new Board of Directors for the term 2023-2025. Former VP Karl Tan of the former SuperBudget
Lane Group was invited to head the elections as COMELEC Chairman. He announced the results as soon as the votes
were counted that evening.
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